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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 12:03 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Potential Change to Recycling Pick-Up

 

From: Liz Richman Lashbrook <liz.richman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:10 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Potential Change to Recycling Pick-Up  
  

Dear Mayor Hochvert,  

 

I write with regard to the Conservation Advisory Counsel proposals.  First, I want to thank the 

Board for working to improve the already great sanitation services in the Village as well as 

trying to help residents increase the amount that they currently recycle and food-scrap.  I 

believe that a key element of ensuring people continue the important work of recycling is 

making it as easy as possible, which means adding curbside collection for food-scrapping.  It 

also, though, includes continuing to allow residents to keep their recycling containers anywhere 

on their property rather than requiring that they bring the materials to the curb, which would 

create a new obstacle to participating in the important and successful recycling program that we 

have in the Village.  To that end, I request that no change be made to the location of the pick-up 

of commingled recyclables. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Liz Lashbrook 

25 Kensington Rd. 

(914) 725-0217 

 

 


